
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

 

Good morning Cudas, Today is May 5, 2025 

 
 

CAP AND GOWN DISBURSMENT AND GRAD TICKETS:  Students can pick up Cap and gowns and tickets 

before school, during lunch, and after school.  If you have purchased tickets online, they MUST BE 

PICKED UP IN PERSON, you need a physical ticket.  If you do not want to purchase online, they can be 

paid for with cash or check in the Activities office.  LAST day to purchase tickets at school will be 

Friday May 23rd.  Tickets will be available at the ocean center on graduation day. 

 

 

Seniors: You may begin returning your laptops, textbooks, and library materials on 

Wednesday during your exam periods. We will be set up outside of the Media Center next to 

the Activities office. 

 

          
 

CUDA BITES 

May 5, 2025 
“Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Mr. Porter is prepping the Class of 2025 Senior video.  
If you have pictures highlighting students in the Class of 2025, please provide them directly to Mr. Porter 
so they can be included.  Please send pictures to the following email address – 
cudas.seniors25@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Are you interested in going to Australia and New Zealand in June of 2027? Stop by 

Mr. Priest's room 5-109 for more information. This is not a school sponsored activity. 

 

Congrats to our softball team on winning their district championship with a 9-7 win over 

Bishop Moore who was the number 1 seed in our district!!  Great Job Ladies!! 

 

 Thank you and have a great day! 
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